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I believe there needs to be a safe, clean place with facilities for oversize loads to park on the outskirts 
of Sydney. To the north there is limited parking at Wyong for large loads, in the south for loads coming 
out of Wollongong there is no where safe to park. The side of the Hume Highway is completely 
unacceptable. It is filthy, it stinks and there are no facilities whatsoever. To the west there is no where 
between lithgow and eastern Creek for any trucks to park let alone oversize trucks. 


